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State Senator Rob Rolison (39  District) opened his new District Office today with a ribbon-cuttingth

ceremony featuring the Hudson Valley senator and former City of Poughkeepsie mayor joined by staff,

community leaders, and constituents. The 3 Neptune Road location off Route 9 in the Town of

Poughkeepsie has been open and conducting casework operations for constituents in the 39  District th since

January. 

Today's ribbon-cutting officially launched Sen. Rolison's downstate headquarters. Residents are

encouraged to contact District Office staff for assistance with state-related casework such as

unemployment insurance, DMV issues, rental assistance, and more by calling 845-229-0106 or emailing 

rolison@nysenate.gov.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/rob-rolison
mailto:rolison@nysenate.gov


"Leaders lead by listening, and our District Office staff is here to serve you. In the coming weeks, we will

be conducting mobile office hours in other parts of the 39  District in order to meet face to face withth

constituents who may not be able to join us at our Town of Poughkeepsie location. I'd like to thank our

dedicated staff for the hard work they've put in starting on day one, and I look forward to meeting locally

with more of our Hudson Valley residents in order to better serve them in Albany," said Rolison.

To learn more about the District Office's operations, or to set up a meeting for a 39  District resident,th

please visit: https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/rob-rolison/contact.

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/rob-rolison/contact

